
From : Marcie Blais [mailto: mb5278@gmaiLcomJ
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 9:02 AM
To: Bailey, Kate
Subject: No to Northern Pass

Recentty Eversource and Hydro-Quebec submitted an appLication to the New Hampshire
puc for their Purchase Power Agreement (PPA) for Northern Pass, making many c[aims
that the project wit[ benefit NH. Here are the rea[ facts around that PPA:

An Unfair Share: Northern Pass states that the PPA “guarantees Eversource NH customers
wi[[ receive their share of the power from Northern Pass,” making this sound [Ike a great
dea[ for us, right? WRONG. We are getting nothing more than what we are a[ready
entit[ed to as the minimum amount of energy share mandated by ISO New Eng[and. Not
on[y that, but this energy is onLy going to Eversource customers white the rest of New
Hampshire has to tive with these ugty towers ruining our naturat heritage.

ReLiabte Power? Think Again: The New Engtand region witt onty get energy when Canada
doesn’t need it. Not onty that, but H-Q has a history of cutting us off to energy when we
need it the most.

Price Instability: How can Eversource tout Northern Pass as towering our energy bi[ts
when they won’t tet the pubtic know how much the energy is being sotd for? We don’t
even know how much the cost of the Northern Pass tine witt be, something that we the
ratepayers witt have to pay for!

Environmental Devastation: Industriat Canadian Hydro is not ctean nor is it the best
renewabte energy atternative for our grid. The environmentat impacts of Northern Pass
far outweigh the reduction in carbon emissions.

Give us a break, say NO to Northern Pass - send an emai[ to PUC Commissioners Kathryn
Baitey and Bob Scott: tet[ them not to approve the Northern Pass PPA.


